Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education
Kevin Larsen, District 1 Program Advisor

June 2016 Report
On-Site Assistance – 0 high schools, 0 AITC, 0 University

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – Participants – 45
· District 1 Professional Development Workshop – 6/9

· Teach Ag Workshops – Illinois State FFA Convention (6/14-16)
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· Beginning Ag Teachers Conference Web Meeting (6/3)
· Sauk Valley Community College – New Program Meeting (6/7)

· University Council Meeting (6/16)

· IAVAT Conference (6/20-23)

· FCAE Staff Meeting (6/28)

Other Activities
Miles Traveled – 1058
Commentary

The month of June was very different for me versus my previous Junes as an agriculture teacher and FFA advisor.  It was a weird feeling to be at the Illinois State FFA Convention without any student responsibilities and to attend the IAVAT conference with much different responsibilities.  Although the feeling during those two events were odd, I greatly enjoyed my time there in this role.  It was exciting to work with the students at the Teach Ag workshops and to begin working with the new teachers coming to District 1.  I was warned about the chaos that precedes the June 30th IFG application deadline, but most of my teachers were on top of their deadlines, which made my job easier on my end.  I look forward to the month of July with helping the new teachers get ready for the new school year and helping the new programs get up and running.








